
THE CARRIE URTON MCCAW ’94 AND KACEY MCCAW  
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

AT 
ASSUMPTION HIGH SCHOOL 

 
This scholarship was established by the friends and family of Carrie Urton McCaw’94 and Kacey 
McCaw to honor their memory and their love for Assumption High School and St. Raphael the 
Archangel Parish.  Carrie and Kacey were tragically killed in a car accident, along with dear 
friends Lesley Prather and her daughter Rhyan Prather, on their way to a volleyball tournament.  
Their lives touched so many in the community but especially those in communities of KIVA, 
Assumption High School, and St. Raphael the Archangel Parish.   
 
The purpose of this scholarship is to enable one or more deserving student(s) graduating from 
St. Raphael the Archangel Catholic Grade School the opportunity to attend Assumption High 
School.  

A non-renewable scholarship(s) of up to $1,000.00 will be awarded to a rising Freshman, 
Sophomore, Junior, or Senior attending Assumption High School who meets the following 
criteria: 
 

• Demonstrates a commitment to Christian leadership through service;  
• Is a positive role model both in and outside of school;  
• Is in good academic standing as evidenced by maintaining at least a B average at time of 

application;   
• Is in good disciplinary standing and has no significant attendance issues;  
• Is a graduate of St. Raphael the Archangel Catholic Grade School, or if there is no eligible 

candidate from St. Raphael, preference will be given to a student who has graduated 
from another Catholic grade school.  

This is a merit-based scholarship so demonstrated financial need is not necessary in order for an 
applicant to be considered.   
 
Submissions for this scholarship should be in the form of a at least one‐page (double spaced) 
typed essay referencing the criteria above. In the essay the student should explain how she 
works to her fullest potential and meets the criteria above. 
  
Submit to jackie.bloyd@ahsrockets.org by midnight, Tuesday, March 1, 2022. You will 
receive a confirmation email within 24 hours.  IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A CONFIRMATION 
EMAIL you must contact Jackie Bloyd at 271-2511 within 24 hours of the deadline.  The winner 
will be announced at the End of the Year Celebration currently scheduled on May 23, 2022.   
 


